
 

 

March 26, 2012 

 

 

Woodland City Council 

P.O. Box 9 

Woodland, WA  98674 

  

Dear Woodland City Council Members, 

  

The Board of Directors stands in support of a joint grant application between the Woodland 

School District and the City of Woodland for WSDOT Safe Routes to School funding. 

  

The proposed project would 1) fill sidewalk gaps on the west side of South Pekin Drive, 2) 

improve an intersection at Davidson Avenue and 5
th

 Street, and 3) implement an educational or 

enforcement component such as a Walking School Bus or crossing guard program. The intent of 

the proposed project is to increase the number of children safely traveling to school to the 

Woodland Elementary and Middle Schools. 

  

If grant funds are awarded and accepted, the City would be the lead agency and project manager. 

The School District would be responsible for implementing any proposed education or 

enforcement improvement and for conducting the required student surveys. The Board 

understands that an application for grant funds is not a commitment to accept funds if Woodland 

is successful in its application. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

____________________________________    ______________________________ 
Superintendent      Board President 
 
 
______________________________ 
Director 
  
    
______________________________  
Director 
  
 
______________________________ 
Director 
 
 
______________________________ 
Director 


